
 

OFFICIAL (CLOSED OFFICIAL) / SENSITIVE (NORMAL) 
 

 

 

                From the Year Head’s Desk 

 

Term 3 Week 9          21st August 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As PSLE is fast approaching, our graduating cohort is preparing for the last leg of their Primary 

School journey. In this week’s newsletter, parents of the Primary 6 students have left some 

words of encouragement for them.  
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As we head into the last few weeks of PSLE preparations, we would like our graduating 

cohort to know that we are extremely proud of them. With a resilient and determined spirit, 

they have crossed many milestones in their 6 years with us.  

We wish our dearest Primary 6 students all the best as their primary school journey draws to 

a close. We will be here cheering you on! 

 

From the desk of: 

Mr Kumaran V (Year Head, Upper Primary) 

Mr See Kai Wen (Assistant Year Head, Upper Primary) 

 


